The 2014 Work in Beauty Demonstration Project Awards
It's time to start those Demo Projects. Make a difference in our community and be rewarded for your efforts.
By Work in Beauty

We encourage anyone working to improve our local food system to turn what they are already doing into a Demonstration Project. 
The loose guidelines for a demo project submission are: 
SUGGESTED CATEGORIES: traditional farming, permaculture, soil building, back-yard gardens, rain-water harvesting, school & community gardens, market gardening, food preservation, food justice and the business of food.
FORMAT: Handwritten, Word Document, PDF, Power Point, Video or other.

NECESSARY INFORMATION: A description of your project (the goal, your process, the outcome, your analysis); as many photos, data points, and records that you can provide so that your project will be understood and (potentially) replicable.

DEADLINES: Let us know by Sept.1st if you would like to be in a Tour of Demo Projects, optional.
OCT.1ST IS THE FINAL DEADLINE FOR COMPLETED SUBMISSION

Deliver or mail to 113 East Logan Ave., Gallup 87301 or email to sydney.null@gmail.com. For more info call 505-726-2497.
That's it. What will we do with these projects, you ask? We hope to have a tour of them before our 2014 Conversations on Local Agriculture on October 18th. Projects are to be presented at the 2014 Conversations, October 18. That's when we'll present the awards too! This year, awards will be $100 for the 10 most deserving projects. In future years as people become more serious with their projects, there will be fewer but larger awards. We will condense the findings of the projects into presentation booklets so that other people can attempt similar work.

Rainwater harvesting guru *Brad Lancaster* will be the main presenter of the 2014 Conversations. (See our ad in this issue of the BEET) Get it on your calendar now, Saturday, October 18th. 
Please drop in on our community action meetings every third Tuesday of the month at 6:30pm to share ideas about your demo project, help others with theirs, or just to find out more about this whole thing. Hope to see you Tuesday, August 19 and/or Tuesday, September 16 at the Work in Beauty House, 113 East Logan Ave., corner of Logan and Puerco in Gallup.
